
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Homeowner              August 1, 2018 

 

 It has been brought to our attention that there have been many illegal 

plantings being done around our community. The maintenance of these 

plantings ultimately would become the responsibility of The Meadows. 

Some of these grow to enormous size and become very unmanageable for 

our staff. In an effort to offset future difficulties we will be searching out 

and removing certain plantings, including but not limited to the ‘Norfolk 

Pine’. It appears that one of these may be growing outside the five foot 

perimeter area that you are responsible for, but in the vicinity of your 

home. 

 

 During the month of August we will be removing many of these 

plantings. This letter is to serve notice to you as to what you may see our 

men doing, and why they’re doing so.  

 

An example of a ‘Norfolk Pine’ can be seen growing along the railroad 

tracks wall, located behind Lot #xxxx. It is so enormous that it can be seen 

from inside the clubhouse by looking east. 

 

 For any inquiries you might have feel free to contact the office and 

we’ll be happy to clarify what we’re able to. 

 

 

 

 

         Thanking you in advance …… 

           Your Elected Board Members,  

     The Meadows of Crystal Lake 


